
THE TOWN OF STRATFORD 

RESOLUTION 
 

No. SS002 – 2022 Speed Hump Implementation Policy 
 

 
Motion Carried      √        Council Chambers 
Motion Lost                    Town Hall   
Motion Withdrawn              May 11, 2022 
 
         
Committee            Safety Services 
Moved by Councillor               Derek Smith 
Seconded by Councillor                     Gary Clow 
 

 

WHEREAS The Town of Stratford is committed to the safety and well-being of its’ residents; and   

 

WHEREAS we strive to ensure that all appropriate safeguards are in place to protect our residents; 

and  

 

WHEREAS a Speed Hump Policy has been created to provide a consistent and fair approach to 

installing speed humps.   

 

BE IT RESOLVED that the attached Speed Hump Policy, Policy # 2022-SS-01, be hereby adopted.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This resolution bears the recommendation of the Safey Services Committee as discussed at a meeting held 

on March 21, 2022. 

 


